
 

Subject: Latest news 18 3 2020 

Date sent: 18th March 2020, 6:27pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

I am sure that you will have heard that major announcements have 

been made regarding schools this evening during the Prime Ministers 

update. 

We have been told that all schools will close on Friday 20th March for 

the foreseeable future. However, schools will reopen for some children 

to enable key workers to do their jobs. As yet I do not know how this 

will look but I will email again as soon as I have a clear picture and I 

am able to give concrete information. This may not be until tomorrow 

or the day after. 

I will also share plans for home learning over the next two days. 

Thank you again for all of your support, 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

 


